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Mai Vang

From: Lisa Martin
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 8:01 AM
To: Mai Vang
Subject: FW: 1478 Ames Ave

FYI 
 

From: Willie Williams <Willie.Williams@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 7:59 AM 
To: Lisa Martin <lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: 1478 Ames Ave 
 
 
 

From: Jason Brash <Jason.Brash@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 9:29 AM 
To: Nathan Bruhn <nathan.bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; John Caldwell <John.Caldwell@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Willie Williams <Willie.Williams@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 1478 Ames Ave 
 
Hello, 
Just got off the phone with Michael the owner of 1478 Ames (651)235-2662.  He said things got away on him over the 
last 20 years.  He plans to take down temporary walls and possibly submit for permit for exterior stairs. He request 30 
Days to clean up the site as he said he is old and needs some Ɵme. 
 
Let me know your thoughts if this is reasonable to you. 
 
Thanks 
 
Jason  
 

From: Jason Brash  
Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 8:43 AM 
To: Nathan Bruhn <nathan.bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; John Caldwell <John.Caldwell@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Willie Williams <Willie.Williams@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 1478 Ames Ave 
 
Nathan, 
I stopped out and looked over the site.  See photos below.  I put a stop work on the front door.  It looks like they have 
big plans to reuse old garage doors and some structural steel posts.  Do you want to fire off a leƩer or would you like me 
to do that? 
 
 
Thanks 
 
Jason 
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From: Jason Brash  
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 6:47 AM 
To: Steven Maki <Steven.Maki@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Nathan Bruhn <nathan.bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Willie Williams <Willie.Williams@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 1478 Ames Ave 
 
Hello, 
I can swing by and check it out tomorrow. 
 
Thanks 
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Jason 
 
 

 

Jason Brash 
Building Inspector 
Pronouns: he / him 
Department of safety & Inspections (DSI) 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: (651)266-9068  
Email: Jason.brash@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
 

 
 
 
 

From: Steven Maki <Steven.Maki@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 8:37 AM 
To: Nathan Bruhn <nathan.bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Jason Brash <Jason.Brash@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 1478 Ames Ave 
 
This should go to jason, his area. 
 

From: Nathan Bruhn <nathan.bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 8:33 AM 
To: Willie Williams <Willie.Williams@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Steven Maki <Steven.Maki@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 1478 Ames Ave 
 
Thanks Willie, 
 
I will let the area inspector know. 
 
Nathan Bruhn 
Assistant Building Official 
Department of Safety and InspecƟons 
City of Saint Paul 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
St. Paul, MN 55101 
Phone: 651-266-9033 
Email: Nathan.Bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 
 

From: Willie Williams <Willie.Williams@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 8:13 AM 
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To: Nathan Bruhn <nathan.bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 1478 Ames Ave 
 
Hello Nate, at the above address I have a property owner that has a history of permits not approved and is currently 
what it appears to be several structures “carports”  being built on the property. Is it possible if someone on your staff 
can swing by and take a look at it. Photos aƩached. Thanks!! 
 
City of Saint Paul 

Willie Williams 
Code Enforcement Inspector II 
Department of Safety & Inspections 
375 Jackson Street 
Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: (651) 266-1942 
Email: Willie.Williams@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
www.StPaul.gov  

 
 


